
104 Bóthar an Chuain,  104 Washingbay Road, 
Cluain Eo,   Clonoe,  
Oileán an Ghuail,   Coalisland, 
Tír Eoghain.   Tyrone. 
BT71 4PU   BT71 4PU 
 
Guthán: 028 87749178  Phone: 028 87749178 
Facs: 028 87741101  Fax: 028 87741101 
R-phost: gaelscoiluineill@yahoo.ie  Email: gaelscoiluineill@yahoo.ie 

  
26 
/2/19 
 
A Thuismitheoirí: 

 

We would like to issue a timely reminder regarding internet safety.  It is vital that you are 

fully aware of your child’s on-line life and have set up the appropriate parental controls on 

all digital devices at home.  Full guidance on safeguarding children on-line and how to set up 

parental controls can be found on the NSPCC Website: 

 

www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/   

 

We would also like to draw your attention to the recent news report from the BBC, which 

also gives advice on how to ensure that your child is safe on-line: 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-northern-ireland-47359623 

 

Please take the time to visit these sites and ensure that you take every precaution to ensure 

that your child is completely safe when on-line. 

 

Le meas, 

Conor 
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